
 

Applications Extended for Outstanding Civics 
Teacher Award 

It's not too late - submit your application today! Applications will be 
accepted until 4 p.m. Tuesday, December 1, 2009. 
 
This award, established by the President of the Louisiana State Bar 
Association in partnership with the Louisiana Center for Law and Civic 
Education, is given annually to one or more Louisiana teachers in 
recognition of their law related education work.  
 
Recipients of this prestigious award will be recognized at an 
evening reception in early 2010 during the Louisiana State Bar 
Association's annual Midyear Meeting at the Marriott Convention Center in 
New Orleans.   
Details on President's Award for Outstanding Civics Teacher... 

 

Seven Day Teachers' Summer Institute to Be Held 
at LSU Law School  

Go back to college! Experience the college atmosphere and camaraderie 
and receive instruction from expert scholars and mentors that will prepare 
you to be the top in your field!  

• July 24 - 31, 2010  
• Attend classes at LSU Law School  
• On campus apartment housing and meals  
• Free textbooks and teacher's guide  
• All at no cost to participants  

This is an intensive seven-day social studies teachers' training program. 
Scholars and mentors are brought in from all over the country. Teachers' 
workshops on classroom implementation of the nationally recognized We 
the People civics program are provided each day. Open for elementary, 
middle and secondary teachers. 
 
Mark your calendar! Applications will be available soon. Enrollment is 
limited. 
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LIC Presentations on "Street Law"  and "How to 
Prepare for College"   

LIC (Lawyers in the Classroom) Attorneys 
Adrejia Boutte and Cherrell Simms visited with 
students of Jacob Purkins and Jake 
McDonald at G.W. Carver High School in New 
Orleans.   
A Street Law presentation addressed, among 
other things, the importance of articulation and 
positive attitude. Boutte and Simms also met with an assembly of Carver 
advanced placement students for discussion on how to prepare for college. 
Part of the pres
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entation addressed the financial and academic concerns of 
the students.  

Lawyers in the Classroom (LIC)

Attention Teachers!  
If you would like a member of the legal community to visit your classroom, 
email Kandis Showalter with your name, school, address, grade level and 
contact information. If you have a specific topic you wish addressed and 
know  the date and time you would like to have a presentation, include that 
information with your contact information. 
 
The LCLCE will set up an in class room presentation conducted by legal 
professionals who have volunteered to work with students in your area. 

Attorney Job Openings 

The Louisiana State Bar Association has a current listing of job 
opportunities in the legal field. To view these opportunities click here.  
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